
NEW TO ALL SAINTS 2024 

RECEPTION LIBRARY 

 
As part of our transition plan to familiarise children 

and families to our school, we invite you to use our 

 “New to Reception Library” 

 

This library will be available in our school reception 

area. Please come to borrow a book and exchange as 

often as you like. Don’t forget to say hello to staff as 

you get used to becoming part of our 

All Saints Family! 

 


